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   I have several questions about the safety, security and privacy issues raised by the forced 
installation of Smart Meters. No one at FPL (or the PSC for that matter) seems concerned about 
placing a transmitter 10 feet from my son's bed. No one seems concerned about the private 
information, totally unrelated to my electricity usage, being collected and transmitted.  
   I gave consent to FPL to install and use an analog meter to obtain information to correctly bill 
me for my electricity usage. They are now going to come on to my property and attach to my 
home a device I do not want in order to obtain information they do not need. I ask that you 
consider the price I am being asked to pay and weigh that price against what FPL is really 
attempting to gain. 
   This issue will not go away until it is resolved. FPL has basically covertly initiated and almost 
completed their campaign to install these meters. They have achieved a great success so far 
because of secrecy and deceit. I implore the PSC to not be complicit in this deceit. Please help 
me to continue to make choices on my property to insure, to the best of my ability, the health and 
safety of my family. 
Regards, 
Gary Singleton 
(386) 212-5361 


